
Stephen Ross, Esquire  
3015 Fernwood Ave., Los Angeles, CA 90039.  323-449-0522.  stephenrobertross@yahoo.com 

 
 
December 6, 2005 
 
 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street S.W. 
Washington, DC20554 
Attention: Ms Jeanette Sprigs 
 
 
Re:  Assignment of E970126. 
      Public Notice Report No. SES-00769 
      Grant of Authority: November 17, 2005 
 
Dear Ms. Sprigs: 
 
 
On behalf of Longview Cable and Data LLC (“Longview”), Reston, Virginia, I hereby 
notify the Federal Communications Commission of the consummation of the assignment 
of the receive only Earth Station noted above.  The assignment is from Galaxy Cable Inc. 
(“Galaxy”) to Longview as part of the sale by Galaxy to Longview of a number of cable 
television systems located in the State of Missouri. 
 
 
 Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any questions regarding this 
matter. 
 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
Stephen Ross, Esq. 
 
 
Cc: Marc Cohen 
      Longview Cable and Data LLC 
 
 


